







 
Ithaca, NY 14850-7020

To Whom It May Concern: 

Victoria Pater was a student in my Film/Television class at Middletown HS South.  She was an 
ideal student who exhibits many of the qualities you are looking for in your candidates. She is 
one of 5 students I have had over my 16 and a half years of teaching who has shown work 
internationally.  Victoria is an active volunteer in the local community, she has exhibited her 
films in over 50 film festivals and has received multiple awards for her efforts.  As an advanced 
student Victoria has mentored numerous students, answered their questions and given creative 
and technical feedback as to how they could improve their work. 

Whether Victoria was working on a project in class or shooting a group project outside of the 
classroom environment, I knew I could count on her to represent our program with the utmost 
professionalism and grace.  She has impressed me with her maturity, intellect, and her ability to 
trouble shoot and solve problems while working on projects.  

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
the number below or e-mail me at:  coreyc@middletownk12.org. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Corey 
Film/TV Teacher 
973-896-1419

A Student Focused Community




